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Term dates 

Closes: 8th April 2022 

Opens: 19th April 2022 

May Day 2nd May 2022 

Closes: 27th May 2022 

Opens 6th June 2022 

Closed Inset day 24th June 2022 

Closes: 22nd July 2022 

Closed Inset day 1st September  

Opens 2nd September 

Closes 14th October 

Opens 31st October 

Closes 16th December 

Closed Inset Day 3rd January 2023 

Opens 4th January 

Closes 10th February  

Closes inset day 20th February 

Opens 21st February 

Closes 31st March 

Opens 11th April 

Closed May Day 1st May 

Closes 26th May 

Opens 5th June 

Closed 23rd June Inset day 

Closed 21st July 

 

 

 

Attendance 

    W/C  07/03/22 

1st Y 1/2 & Y5 

96.30%    

2nd 3/4  94.60%                                                   

3rd Reception 

94.02% 

4th Y6 88.30% 

Well done  

Class 1/2 & 5! 

Parents should call 
the office on 01422 
831971 to report a 
pupil absent. This 
should be done on 
the 1st day of 
absence and all 

Trinity Academy  

St Peter’s Awards 

 
Reception - Logan F-G— for working so hard in his new 
phonics group to read and write the set 2 special 
friends within words, he always tries very hard and I am 
very proud!   

Class 1/2 -  Theron T for always trying his best in 
every lesson and being a great role model for 
others.  

Class 3/4 -   Fynnley D for trying his best in maths 
and not giving up when things have been tricky. He 
has been working really hard with his fraction 
work! Well done.  

Class 5  - Declan S For taking responsibility for his 
learning in all areas; especially Maths, reading & 
handwriting  

Class 6 Meila G for showing a huge improvement 
in maths and reading over this academic year. 

 

 

 

Trinity Academy St. 
Peter’s 

 
9 St Peter’s Avenue, 
Sowerby Bridge, Halifax, 
HX6 1HB 

PE Dates  

Reception – Friday  

Class 1/2– Monday 

Class 3/4– Monday 

Class 5– Swimming 

Monday 

Class 6– Friday 

 
THIS WEEK’S WINNER  

 

Year 1/2 Ellie-Mae F 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNER 
 

Year 1/2 Orla T 
Year 3/4  Jack M 

Year 5  Katie B 
Year 6 Megan H 

 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org                                                                        

Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates. Thank you, Miss Bullock and                   

the St Peter’s team. 



 

 
Other news and reminders this week 

  Science week 

Next week is British Science Week and the theme 

this year is GROWTH. There will be fantastic 

learning opportunities here at St Peter’s and there is 

also a poster competition you can enter by following 

this link: https://www.britishscienceweek.org/plan-

your-activities/poster-competition/ 

There are many prizes to be won including VR 

goggles, magazine subscriptions,  books, eco toy 

kits, hoodies and robotic toys. Why don’t you enter 

and try and win class pack’s for St Peter’s! 

Lots of children are asking questions and commenting on the news about 
the Ukraine at the moment. To ensure we alleviate concerns and anxiety, 
we answer questions as carefully as we can in an age appropriate way. A 
helpful resource to discuss this sensitive topic is via the children’s 

Newsround link https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/60554258  

UPDATE — important dates for your diary  

 

 14th March—Y6 SATs parents information evening 

24th March—Y3/4 boys football 

31st March—Y3/4 girls football 

5th & 7th April—parents evenings (Reception to Y5) 

5th May—Y5 Bikeability 

9th—12th May Key Stage 2 SATs week 

Also in May—KS1 SATs 

22nd & 23rd June—Sport For Schools Events 

19th & 20th July—Y6 Bikeability 

Weekly safeguarding reminder 

We are committed to ensuring every child in school is safe and happy. Keeping children safe 
is everybody’s responsibility. If you are concerned that any child may be in danger, being 

abused or being neglected, please contact Mr Brown, Miss Bullock or Mrs Crawshaw. We are 
the Designated Safeguarding Officers and you can talk to us in confidence so that we can 

ensure action is taken to keep every child safe, always. 

School trips 

We are currently planning our 
curriculum visits and visitors—

keep your eyes peeled for 
important news of where your 

child’s class will be going in the 
next two terms! 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org                                                                        

Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates. Thank you, Miss Bullock and                   

the St Peter’s team. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/60554258

